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Small Business in small towns has always been difficult with its seasonality. Surviving 

COVID was a whole new obstacle and we lost a lot of businesses, with COVID the 

cost of goods as well as labor has skyrocketed. Raising prices to offset the increase 

of doing business is creating fewer customers so we operate on very thin margins to 

just try and keep our employees employed. This exemption may be just what is 

needed to offset costs enough to keep the doors open.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Jim 


